
 
 
 

Circular No.21/2023-24                                                            Date: 11 July, 2023 
 

Try to be the rainbow in someone else’s cloud 
Dear Parents, 
 

Cyclones and floods are wreaking havoc again. Cyclone ‘Biparjoy’ has caused devastation and distress in many 
parts of the country. Now, Assam is suffering one of the worst floods in the last many years.  Bal Bharati Public 
School, Noida has joined hands with Goonj (a multi-award-winning social enterprise, that works on poverty 
alleviation, rural development, disaster relief and rehab) to respond to the flood affected people in North east. 
We all need to contribute in every possible way by doing our bit. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Interactors and students are requested to donate relief material (Dry ration, ready-to-eat food packets, tarpaulin, 
utensils, toiletries, footwear, sanitary pads, torches, buckets, solar lights, blankets, clothes, candles, matchboxes, 
first – aid boxes, mosquito nets, raincoats) latest by 15 July, 2023 to their respective class teachers. Also, you can 
visit the nearest Goonj dropping centres (detailed below) to contribute the relief material. (goonj.org/dropping-
centres/) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Properly packed and quality products will help us deliver the relief material faster to Goonj and the people 
affected. Please don’t send sub-standard, soiled or dirty material.  Apart from material collection, individuals can 
make a monetary contribution by clicking on the link - goonj.org/donate. All monetary contributions are tax-
exempt u/s 80G. Reach out to us for more details. 
 

Let’s join hands to provide support to our flood affected brethren. 
 

                         Be the reason someone smiles      

          Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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